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Abstract

Large language models (LLMs) have recently
achieved human-level performance on a range
of professional and academic benchmarks. Un-
fortunately, the explainability and accessibil-
ity of these models has lagged behind their
performance. State-of-the-art LLMs require
costly infrastructure, are only accessible via
rate-limited, geo-locked, and censored web in-
terfaces, and lack publicly available code and
technical reports. Moreover, the lack of tooling
for understanding the massive datasets used to
train and produced by LLMs presents a critical
challenge for explainability research. This talk
will be an overview of Nomic AI’s efforts to
address these challenges through its two core
initiatives: GPT4All (Anand et al., 2023) and
Atlas.
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Nomic AI was founded in 2022 by Brandon
Duderstadt and Andriy Mulyar with the goal of
improving the explainability and accessibility
of AI. Nomic currently has two major projects:
GPT4All and Atlas. GPT4All is an open-source
ecosystem that enables anyone to run open-source
language models on any machine. Atlas is a data
visualization tool that enables anyone to interact
with massive unstructured datasets, like those
consumed and produced by AI models, using only
their web browser.

247

https://openreview.net/forum?id=ex8iI838YE
https://openreview.net/forum?id=ex8iI838YE

